
 

 

2nd January 2018  

 

 

 

Monday 22nd January 2018  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The Young Voices concert is getting nearer and we are getting very excited! We thought 

it timely to give you an overview of timings for the build-up of the day, and for the day 

itself.  

 

Consent slips to be returned as soon as possible (if not previously returned). 

 

School packed lunches to be ordered, please complete the slip below.  

 

Event day 

 

Pupils to come to school in their school uniform, wearing their Young Voices T-shirt (if 

ordered) or a clean, plain white T-shirt. Young Voices are very strict that this is 

the dress code.  

 

All children will be required to bring a packed meal for their evening meal, as well as a 

packed lunch for lunch time.  If your child has a school lunch then we will provide a 

packed lunch, please complete the slip below. If your child usually has a home packed 

lunch then please provide this as usual. 

 

Please can you ensure that all packed meals are in disposable packaging so that we are 

able to dispose of any rubbish. You are welcome to provide additional drinks for your 

child as the singing can be very thirsty work! 

 

In addition to the packed lunch, children are asked to bring a tin of soup, fish, fruit etc 

to donate to FareShare, a charity that collects and distributes items of food the 

homeless.   

 

11:30 am  - Pupils to set off to the Phones4U Arena – Manchester 

 

1:00pm – Arrive at the Phones4U arena. Pupils to eat lunch 

 

1:30pm  - Pupils to take allocated seating 

 

2:15pm – Rehearsals to start 

 

5:00pm – End of afternoon rehersal – Time to eat packed meal 

 

6:00pm – Back to seats  

 

7:00pm – Concert commences 

 

9:15 pm  - Concert ends 

 

9:30pm – Coach to leave Manchester 

 



 

10:45 : Arrive at Russell Hall and pupils to be picked up. Russell Hall will be the only pick 

up point due to the volume of people at the Arena.  

 

Please ensure that you send in medication and complete the appropriate forms for any 

travel sickness medication to be administered. You can collect the medical forms from 

the school office. 

 

Can you also please complete the tear off slip below with emergency contact numbers. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mr. Clarke   

 

 

 

 

Young Voices 22nd January 2018 
 

Please return by 8th January 2018 

 

Name of child _________________________________________________ 

 

 

I will provide my own packed lunch     

 

 

 

I would like to order a school lunch  

 

 

 

Who will be collecting your child at approximately 10.45pm on Monday 22nd January 2018 

 

 

 

 

Telephone Number ___________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed ____________________________________________________________ 


